Sent: 31/08/2020 5:05:42 PM
Subject: DA2020/0816 objection

Attention: Adam Croft
Dear Sir

| would like to make an objection to the proposed development at 33 Bassett Mona Vale
(DA2020/0816)

| believe the development is too large for East Bassett Street.
The proposed building is very large and bulky.

The residents, staff and visitors will take up the very limited street parking making it difficult for
residents and their visitors to find on street parking.

The construction of the building will also greatly inconvenience residents.
Thank you

Best Regards

Calum Rose

Sent from Outlook



